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Actors wanted for short film

Kaalia Productions is looking for Actors
for its next short film in Bangalore

BANGALORE, KARNATAKA, INDIA,
September 20, 2017 /EINPresswire.com/
-- Kaalia Productions is now looking to
start its  production work on its second
short film in India. They are looking for
New Aspiring talents in the field of Film
to join hands with Kaalia Productions.

They are looking for the following talents:

Editor

Female Actor Lead

Male Actor Lead


Supporting Female Actor

Supporting Male Actors

Foreign Female Actor


Director

Cinematographer

Vfx and Video Editor

Music Director

Those interested can contact by emailing bangalore@kaalia.com


Kaalia Productions has already completed a short film by name "Trance".
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